
 

 

Withdrawal of Request for Extension of Repack CP Expiration Date 

South Carolina Broadcasting Partners, the licensee of WOLO-TV, Columbia, SC (FIN 

60963), hereby withdraws its request for an extension of the expiration date of WOLO-TV’s 

post-auction repack channel 7 construction permit (File No. 0000027060). 

WOLO-TV successfully transitioned from channel 8 to its post-auction repack facilities, 

channel 7, on July 3, 2020 at 12:30 p.m. making unnecessary its request for an extension. 


